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Dear Senator Baldacci, Representative Matlack, and members of the Committee on 
State and Local Government:
I am writing to urge you to support this bill. It is very important that no governor - 
Republican, Democrat, or Independent - can abuse their power during a state of 
emergency. Please vote for this bill and ensure wording that would protect the 
people’s Constitutional freedoms. 
Thank you for your time. 


